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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 I hope you are all well.  

 

A massive well done to the KS2 boys football team this week who WON the 
Crofty Mat schools football tournament last night.  Comprising of the 16 
schools in Crofty, we made it to the playoffs on Tuesday, beating Weeth 
School – to then go on to the finals last night beating a fantastic Pencoys 
team.  I am incredibly proud of all the boys, as they showed real grit and                 
determination as well as fantastic attitudes.    

 

Other news, it was incredible to see so many parents this week at the open                     
afternoon, as well as meeting the new year reception intake for next 
year.  Next year we will continue with the open afternoons, however I will look 
to tweak them slightly and come up with some ways to make sure no child feels 
like they are missing out.  It is always such a tricky balance for school v               
working parents etc.   But a huge thank you to all that attended.  

 

I started to mention a safeguarding issue at the open afternoon and will follow 
it up later today with an email and PowerPoint.  Whilst I did not want to be an 
alarmist, myself and the staff were horrified earlier in this term when we had 
some staff training on the latest ‘trends’.  Gaming, technology, phones, APPS 
and of course AI.  It is a minefield, and the shocking numbers and figures of 
crimes against children is sickening.  So please do have a read of the            
PowerPoint when you get it.  I am sure you are all well aware of these things        
anyway – but it does not harm to have a little reminder.  

 

 That is all from me this week.  I hope you have a great weekend and look  
 forward to seeing you, and hopefully the sunshine, next week.  

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – enormous 

 

Definition   — very large in size or amount, huge. 

 

The Atlantic Ocean contains an enormous  

amount of water.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: All of year 1 

Y2: Reuben, Elliot, Charlotte 

Y3: Harry, Finley, Jason 

Y4: Henry, Kiara, Amber 

Y5: Finnley, Jack, Ella-Rose 

Y6: Barnaby, Abel, Carlos 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 

 

 Wednesday 25th June—Sports Day 

 Thursday 26th June  - Y3 Sleepover 

 Monday 14th July—Y6 production @ 

1.30pm & 6pm (see details on seesaw) 

 Thursday 17th July—Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 Friday 18th July—last day of term  

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July—inset 

days 

 Thursday 24th July—start of summer             

holidays 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘ciel’  

Means ‘sky’ in                 

French

 


